
Tate Horton 

Augusta Utilities Department 

452 Walker St., Suite 200 

Augusta, GA  30901 

August 6, 2024 

Re: AUD Hicks WTP Filter #4 Rehabilitation 

Mr. Tate Horton, 

Please accept this letter as an acknowledgment that Rehab Construction CO., Inc plans to hold its 
bid price of $791,568.00 for the renovation of Filter #4. This will include all labor, material, and 
equipment to install a Leopold underdrain using the Mono-pour system. The filter sand will be 
provided and installed to a depth of 12 inches by Rehab Construction Co., Inc as well. The 
furnishing of the anthracite is not included in that price, but the installation of the anthracite is 
included in the $791,568.00.  

In the previous emergency contract Rehab Construction Co., Inc purchased the anthracite via a 
change order for $76,500.00. This too Rehab Construction Co., Inc is willing to offer the same price 
to AUD for the renovation of filter #4.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully,  

Joshua Haynes 

Rehab Construction Co., Inc. 


